
From: PUCO Consumer Call Center
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO - CASE #: 00763837 [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._5008y4RESx:ref ]
Date: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 2:09:35 PM

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO
Consumer Service Division

Memorandum
 

CASE ID: 00763837
COMPANY: 
CUSTOMER: Kelsey Lozano
ADDRESS: , ,
SERVICE ADDRESS: 2109 summit toe blvd, Powell, Ohio 43065
AIQ: Columbia Gas of Ohio
NIQ: 
 
 
***To ensure your response attaches to the appropriate case, please reply 
to this email without changing the subject line.  Thank you!***
 
DOCKETING CASE #: 21-0637-GA-AIR
 
SUBJECT: 
 
 
Please docket the associated customer comment and/or attached in the 
case number referenced above under "Public Comments". This 
information was received by the Consumer Services Division through 
alternate channels and is being forwarded to be filed formally. This 
information is not the opinion of Staff and should not be viewed as such.
 
 Description: Columbia gas should not raise the prices by almost 3x what 
we currently pay. We already pay a lot as consumers and it’s not fair that 
they are proposing this, especially with gas prices going up and with that’s 
going on with the current economy people will be struggling to pay there 
bills if this gets approved.
 
This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus 
may be publicly available to anyone who requests it.

 

mailto:contactthepuco@puc.state.oh.us
mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov


--------------- Original Message ---------------
From: PUCO Consumer Call Center [noreply@puc.state.oh.us]
Sent: 6/15/2022 11:50 AM
To: ikelsey345@gmail.com
Subject: PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO - Your Case #00763837
 

Dear Kelsey Lozano: 
 
Thank you for contacting the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (PUCO). 
Your case number is 00763837.
 
A PUCO Call Center Representative will contact you as soon as possible
to discuss your case.
 
Sincerely, 
 
PUCO Call Center
(800) 686-PUCO (7826)
www.PUCO.ohio.gov
 

https://www.facebook.com/PUCOhio
 

This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus may be
publicly available to anyone who requests it.
 
ref:_00Dt0GzXt._5008y4RESx:ref

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.puco.ohio.gov%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cdocketing%40puco.ohio.gov%7C4df2ad13e42d42ad25b508da4efa32a7%7C50f8fcc494d84f0784eb36ed57c7c8a2%7C0%7C0%7C637909133745019487%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6awN6itVrtyzRTxcK1ymPjBhpe0u88cayuvNRkzzGZg%3D&reserved=0


CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious,
please do not click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click
the Phish Alert Button if available. 

mailto:csc@ohio.gov


This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

6/16/2022 9:19:14 AM

in

Case No(s). 21-0638-GA-ALT, 21-0639-GA-UNC, 21-0640-GA-AAM, 21-0637-GA-
AIR

Summary: Public Comment of Kelsey Lozano, via website, electronically filed by
Docketing Staff on behalf of Docketing


	

